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13 January 2021 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 A new councillor was co-opted at the November meeting. 
 

 

 The Parish Council has encouraged residents to complete the online survey regarding 
the temporary cycleway between the Winsley roundabout and Down’s View. A Parish 
Council response to the consultation will be considered at the January meeting.  

 

 

 The planting of saplings from the Woodland Trust continues, with over 1000 saplings 
planted in a year. Ways of extending the project to other ecological actions are being 
considered. 
 

 Three councillors attended a Climate Action Day event run by BANES and a 
presentation by Bath and West Community Energy. Climate mitigation actions are being 
considered.  

 

 A broken goalpost in a small football field has been replaced with two new goalposts. 
Benches and a bin will also be installed.  
 

 

 The Parish Council has worked with Bradford on Avon Town Youth Football Club to put 
together a grant application to the Area Board to improve the pitch and repair the 
dugouts on the football field owned by the Parish Council.  
 

 The Parish Council will re-start engaging with the community about the possibility of 
drawing up a Community Plan, after planned engagement in early 2020 was delayed by 
Covid-19 restrictions.  

 A review of the Parish Council’s Resilience Plan is being undertaken. 

 

 Work continues on the redevelopment of the Parish Council’s community website with 
consideration being given to the Web Accessibility Regulations. 
 

 
 


